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Submission: It has recently been drawn to our attention that IPART are undertaking this review of Sydney Water’s pricing
schedule and infrastructure spending.

We draw IPARTS attention to our population projections as published via our website:
https://forecast.id.com.au/liverpool

In short, Liverpool’s population is expected to grow from 234,000 to 386,000 by the year 2041.
Notable population projections for some of our growth suburbs include:

Austral 6120 (current) - 69,000 (2041)
Edmondson Park 11,999 (current) - 27500 (2041)

Within these and other suburbs, employment nodes are also growing and planned.
We would be pleased to discuss further our growing water supply needs with IPART, as part of this review and would expect

these needs would be taken into consideration in the analysis, so that infrastructure can be delivered in a timely fashion. And
such that service standards can be maintained to our community.





